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The children have returned to their studies fulltime and are working 
really hard studying and preparing for their upcoming exams. The chil-
dren from class ten are getting ready for the SLC exam. Now we have 
two home teach-ers one for the junior classes and one special teacher 
only for class ten. This academic year 2015 eight of our children are 
going to give SLC exam. The other children below class ten will be 
having their exams soon as well. Our children from class ten already 
got farewell party from school and got token of love.
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Dear Supporter Heartily Namaste,



We have been given New Tables for the dining area. These were do-
nated to us, and are very nice. They are made of marble and very 
sturdy.

Sewing training is going on con-
tinuously and now we have 
around 10 trainees. The sewing 
teacher comes here everyday to 
give sewing lessons for them. 
Also computer training is going 
on continuously. Children learn 
computer on public holiday.
And they do practice what they 
had learn in computer class in 
School.

Sewing Training

New Dining Table



Dream Cricket Australia organized a game of Cricket for our Chil-dren. 
Most of our children participated and enjoyed themselves very much. 
All of the children were excited regarding this game. The or-ganizer 
distributed trophies to all the children who participated.

Fun Time!



We have a physiotherapist who comes to the DRC every morning to 
do physiotherapy with the children. She has al-so been teaching them 
about how they need to continue to do regular exercise, so that they 
will keep improving and getting stronger. The children are responding 
to her direction really well and we have already seen some great im-
prove-ments. For all the other medical needs of our children we take 
them to a regular doctor.

Health News

DRC organized picnic for all the children at Nagarkot.



All of the children are studying after school in their home. They are 
busy with their homework.
Everyday we have a home teacher who comes to teach the children, 
and give them extra help where they require it.

Thank you very much for your contribution for the DRC 
family. The DRC fam-ily looks forward to your continued 

support and co-operation in the future also. We really appre-
ciate all that you do for our children.

May your year be �lled with blessings.
Disabled Rehabilitation center, Nepal.

Gokarneswor-9,Jorpati,Kathmandu ,Nepal.
Email:-infodrcnepal@gmail.com, website:-www.drcnepal.com,-

Phone:-014800867

Study Time


